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Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Paula Horan  
Date: 23 May 2024 at 12:24:44 BST 
To: consultations@canterbury.gov.ul 
Subject: I object to Brooklands Farm development 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I OBJECT TO BROOKLANDS FARM DEVELOPMENT. 
 
I am writing to lodge my objection to further development of our Green spaces around Whitstable 
on the grounds that the local infrastructure is already totally inadequate for the number of homes it 
purports to support. 
 
Before anymore development happens the roads need a huge improvement and the issue of 
sewage in the sea needs to be radically addressed. These are fundamental Health and Safety issues 
and the Council has a duty of care to us all. 
 
There are also a great many other issues and implications that will impact the whole area but Health 
and Safety should and must be a mandatory priority. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Paula Horan 
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